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November 18, 2013 

Office of Bar Admissions 
Supreme Court of South Carolina 
Post Office Box 11330 
Columbia, S.C. 29211 

Re: Peter G. McGrath, d.o.b 6/28/61, N.H. Bar Id. 5564 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter is in support of Peter G. McGrath’s admission to the South Carolina Bar. I 
have known Peter for at least ten years. He appeared before me as a judge before I 
retired, and I have mediated several cases for him as a mediator. Peter is a popular and 
vigorous advocate for his clients. I always found him to be ethical, honest and 
trustworthy. Despite his brushes with our Professional Conduct Committee, I have no 
hesitation about recommending him for admission to the South Carolina Bar.  
 
Should you wish additional information or have any questions, please contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 

Robert Morrill (retired) 

 




